
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
DAYCARE/PRESCHOOL 

 
Theme: 

Back To School, Labor Day, Community Helpers, Friendship, 
Fall, Leaves 

 
We will also learn about: 
Tracing Lines & Coloring 

Cutting along the Lines Using the Scissor 
 Social Skills & Magic Words 

Body Parts and Hygiene 
 

 

 Please make sure that your child has extra clothes at 

the daycare in case he/she needs to get changed for 

some reason. 

 
Our daycare will be closed on 

September 1&2 – PROD 
September 5 - Labour Day 

September 30 – National Truth & 
Reconciliation Day 
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To ensure the safety of everyone and to manage 
respiratory infections including COVID-19, we will be 

implementing the following: 
 

 Parents drop-off and pick-up point will be at 
the front door only. 

 Please be mindful of other parents during drop 
off & pick up and maintain a safe distance from 
other persons. 

 Toys brought from home are not allowed at 
daycare at this time. Bedding will be sent home 
everyday for washing.  

 Any signs of sickness, your child/children are 
to be kept at home. PLEASE DO NOT SEND 
THEM TO DAYCARE.  We will have the right 
to refuse your child/children if they have fever, 
cough, sore throat, difficulty breathing and 
excessive runny nose. If your child presents 
any of the symptoms after drop off, we will call 
you for IMMEDIATE PICK UP. 

 Parents need to do th health assessment to 
themselves and their child/ren every morning 
before coming to daycare, 

 All children and staff are to wash their hands 
upon arrival at the facility. 

 If the daycare is shut down due to COVID-19 
reasons, no refund will be given to families. 
This also applies if a family is self-isolating for 
14 days. Monthly fee will still be applied. 

 A pair of inside shoes is required for every 
child.  

OUT-OF-SCHOOL CARE 
Theme: Back To School 

 
 We appreciate your call in the event that 

your child will be absent for the day. 
 Please inform the staff before 2pm if you will 

pick-up early from school due to illness or 

emergency. 

 Please bring sufficient snack for your child for 

the after-school. No nuts please. 

 Please provide us a copy of your child’s 

school calendar 

  


